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Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: Robin Birney <robinbbirney@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 3:55 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Rancho La Laguna # 2

Please protect this beautiful piece of land from being subdivided into mansions and away from agriculture.
thank you



Daly, Julia Rutherford

From: Dan Silver <dsilverla@me.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 1:46 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Rancho La Laguna (July 11, 2017) - PLEASE DENY APPEAL

June 20, 2017

Honorable Chair and Members
Board of Supervisors
Santa Barbara County

RE: Rancho La Laguna (July 11, 2017) - PLEASE DENY APPEAL

Endangered Habitats League (EHL) urges you to DENY the appeal of the Planning
Commission’s sound decision not to subdivide Rancho La Laguna into estate lots. The
continued agricultural and natural character of the Santa Ynez Valley is at stake with this
key 4,000-acre property. Tourism also depends upon maintaining this character.

For your reference, EHL is a Southern California conservation group. Thank you for
considering our views.

Yours truly,
Dan Silver, MD

Dan Silver, Executive Director
Endangered Habitats League

8424 Santa Monica Blvd., Suite A 592
Los Angeles, CA 90069-4267

213-804-2750
dsilverla@me.com
www.ehleague.org




Daly, Julia Rutherford

From: Jeff Phillips <ljefeO0@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 11:11 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Fwd: Rancho La Laguna - July 11 Board of Supervisor's Meeting

Apologies! I forgot to include my contact information:

Jeff and Amanda Phillips
3852 B Crescent Drive
Santa Barbara, CA 93110

—————————— Forwarded message ----------

From: Jeff Phillips <ljefe00@gmail.com>

Date: Tue, Jun 20, 2017 at 11:09 AM

Subject: Rancho La Laguna - July 11 Board of Supervisor's Meeting
To: sbeob(@co.santa-barbara.ca.us

Dear County Supervisors,

Please do not approve subdivision and development of Rancho La Laguna. This is a very sensitive property and
supports endangered species and rare intact natural ecosystems. This is a community treasure that should not
be lost to development. I support the landowner receiving their due financial benefit from the property, but let's
look for ways to have the environmental and aesthetic values it provides to the community serve as the source
of those funds rather than development.

Thank you!

Jeft



Daly, Julia Rutherford

From: Jeff Phillips <ljefe00@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 11:10 AM

To: sbcob :

Subject: Rancho La Laguna - July 11 Board of Supervisor's Meeting

Dear County Supervisors,

Please do not approve subdivision and development of Rancho La Laguna. This is a very sensitive property and
supports endangered species and rare intact natural ecosystems. This is a community treasure that should not
be lost to development. I support the landowner receiving their due financial benefit from the property, but let's
look for ways to have the environmental and aesthetic values it provides to the community serve as the source
of those funds rather than development.

Thank you!
Jeff



Daly, Julia Rutherford

From: leon juskalian <drbig@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 10:56 AM
To: sbcob

Subject: Rancho La Laguna

no mc mansions here please protect and thanks

lee juskalian
santa barbara
drbig@me.com



